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NEWS RELEASE     |     FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE     |     May 2, 2024 
 

Richland County Injury Crash 
 
What: Injury   

Where: 94th ½ Ave SE and Richland County Hwy 21 (2 miles southwest of Hankinson). 

When: May 2nd, 2024, at 11:25 AM (Central time). 

Road Conditions: Wet, Good 

Weather Conditions: Cloud/Raining  

Crash Involvement: Vehicle 

Type of Crash: Roll over. 

Agencies Involved: North Dakoata Highway Patrol, Richland County Sheriff. Hankinson 

Fire/Ambulance.  

Vehicle No. 1: 2024 Mack Truck Tractor-pulling a gravel side dump trailer. 
Driver No. 1: Justin Pond 34-year-old male from Milbank, SD. (serious, none life threatening 

injuries). 
Restraints: seatbelt  
Charges:  no charges filled, cited for failing to maintain lane. 
 

 

NARRATIVE: The Mack truck pulling a gravel trailer being operated by Pond, was traveling 
westbound on Richland County Hwy 21. Pond failed to correctly negotiate a curve on the 
roadway near 94th ½ Ave SE and entered the north ditch. When entering the ditch the 
truck/trailer rolled onto its roof. Pond sustained serious, none-life-threatening injuries from 
the crash and was transported by ambulance to the Sanford Hospital. Pond was cited for 
failing to maintain his lane of travel. (A photo of this crash was provided below). 
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For more information, contact:  
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Sgt. Andrew Cashin 701-521-0219                                                                                                                                                  
acashin@nd.gov  

     
 


